
58 Iona Road 
Glasnevin 

Dublin 9 
25/2/16 

Dear ByrneWallace, 

                           I write to you to express my interest in your upcoming Summer Internship 

Programme. I am currently studying a B.A. in Economics, Politics and Law in DCU. ByrneWallace 

is a well established firm and highly recognised. I would love the opportunity to work with the firm 

this summer as I intend to finish my degree and begin my FE1s to become a solicitor. I believe this 

internship would deeply broaden my horizons in terms of Law in Ireland on a day to day basis. I 

attach my Resume and my Online Application.  

Thank you for taking the time to view my application. 

Kindest Regards 

Louis Carroll 


